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AGM Sunday 10 April  2022
Minutes 
1. Apologies : Stephen Kennedy, Julia Norman

2. Present : Steve Randerson, Susan Green, Peter Charnley, John Gleadow, John Lewis, Camerson McCready, Tony Jagger, Ken Roberts, Mark Whitmarsh.

3. Minutes of the last AGM 
The minutes of the Last AGM held in October 2020 by Zoom were accepted as a correct record. There were no matters arising.

4. Reports of Club Officers: Chairman Steve Randerson,Secretary Peter Charnley and Treasurer Susan Green presented their reports for 2021.Copies are included with the minutes and will be published on Huddersfield CTC website.

5. Election of Officers: 
The current Chairman,Secretary and Treasurer offered to stand for a further year and since there were no further nominations received. Steve Randerson,Peter Charnley and Susan Green were nominated and seconded by the membership.  John Gleadow offered to join the Committee and was duly nominated and seconded by the membership. John Lewis, former Campaigns Officer stepped down from the Committee. 

6. AOB
Cameron McCready asked about the current banner photograph on the website. Currently Holme Moss is featured. It was agreed that this may not encourage new members to join. Mark Whitmarsh who took over as Webmaster recently will take a look at current images on our website and find a more suitable image, the Gynn lane photograph was thought to be a suitable replacement. 
John Gleadow said that the Wednesday rides group was going well with regular attendees but appeared to be separate to Huddersfield CTC. It was agreed that it is an organised ride with a ride leader (John Gleadow) or a deputy appointed in the absence of John Gleadow. It was agreed that a register of riders and their emergency telephone numbers should be recorded by the ride leader in the manner of the Sunday and Saturday rides. The attendances to be sent to the Secretary for recording for the annual awards.
John Gleadow spoke about the informal Huddersfield CTC group going to Monte Gordo, Portugal in February each year. John will put an announcement on Facebook in November/December to inform members about the trip. Booking of flights and hotels to be responsibility of members. John is available for advice and information. 

7. Date, time and venue of next meeting : 1 pm Sunday 16 April 2023 at Meltham Methodist Church. 
